
   
       

      
  

  
 

         
          

             
           
           

 
                                  
                                 

From: Tony Ponce <redacted> 
Date: Wed, 16 Apr 2008 10:23:56 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: BPA 
Subject: BPA 

Since this involves the health and future of our children, all 
precautions should be taken. The research results are enough to cause 
worry and we should error on the side of caution. Our children are the 
most valuable thing we have on this earth. We should not jeopardize 
their future for the sake of convenience to the chemical industry or 
money. 

Antonio Ponce 
[redacted] 




